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Tuesday 4th October 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
As you know, on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd of September, Ofsted conducted a full 
graded inspection of our school. 
 
 

The official outcome letter will be released 30 working days after the inspection, following 
Ofsted quality assurance processes. 
 
 
Thank you all for your support and engagement in the process. 

 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Ms A. Parker 
Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

  


